
Next Meeting: Wednesday, March 2, 2011  -  7PM

WaterStone Savings Bank 6560 S. 27th Street
(formerly Wauwatosa Savings Bank)

PRESIDENT'S REPORT by Tom Ryan

::LLQQWWHHU�U�%%OODDVVWW��  As winter tightens its

hold on us and spring is still a ways off, there is still
alot to do for your officer core. We’re working on
loose ends and getting ready to start the 2011
season off with a jump start on any water problems
that may pop up while getting the field ready.
Hopefully this year, we’ll be ahead of streaming
water and our sand bag program will work!

77KKH�H� ))DDOOO�O� 22IIII"�"� � The fall off of

membership due to pilot’s leaving the hobby or
health issues are taking its toll across the country.
Some areas are hard hit by unemployment while
others are seeing their members age and retire from
the hobby. The Midwest is holding its own and the
south has an uptick, but snow birds make up the
majority of that gain in the south. This will be a test
year to see who’ll have an increase and or a loss of
members due to economic or health related issues.
Truth is, for the buck, no other sport has so much to
offer for so low a cost, so R.C. Aviation is still the
best bang for the hobby and entertainment dollar.

$UH�:H�2Q�7UDFN"�  In one

word, “YES!” The officers each have an agenda and
are working on it. Everyone knows what is expected
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of them, and are setting their sights on getting done
what needs doing. 2011 should be a great year of
flying and… with a little help from Mother Nature,
a season filled with fun.

77KKLLV�V�<<HHDDUU���� I look forward to spending

more time flying and less time working at the field,
and hope to be available to instruct any new pilots
we have coming on board, too!  As I start my fourth
year as your President, I think we’ve made real pro-
gress and improved our club both physically and
within the membership core. Gone are the trouble-
some issues that took up so much time, and in came
the new officers to help keep us stay on track.

Whew, it’s been a haul, but worth it. Now let’s get
out there and have some fun… ahhhhhhh after the
snow, ice and cold go away, that is! See you at the
next meeting.

Tom Ryan, aka: The Prez

Note from Editor Russell Knetzger:
With publication this issue of my own profile, I
have exhausted the list of pilots willing to be pro-
filed. That is 71 out of 82 club members ending in
2010. Those of you who have refused, or refused to
call back, please reconsider.  Those of you wanting
a different profile writer, or you want to write your
own, contact club Secty. Craig Manka.

Pilot Profile This Issue: Russell Knetzger
Read past 71 profiles at www.rcslot.com/rams



       Founded Nov  6, 1980  Club #1264 Academy of Model Aeronautics

PRESIDENT MEETINGS-7PM
       Tom Ryan cell.414-881-0070 First Wednesdays

       PO Box 1111 tomcat@execpc.com         *WaterStone Sav.Bk

       Milwaukee, WI 53201-1111 6560 S. 27th Street

VICE PRESIDENT          (*formerly Wauwatosa Sav.Bk.)

       Shawn Thomas  414-737-3979
       2137 College Avenue #708
       Franklin, WI 53132  sfthomas10@aol.com Terms of Office are

SECRETARY-TREASURER Feb.1-January 31
       Craig R. Manka  262-681-9169
       7025 Lamberton Road Membership Dues

       Racine, WI 53402  craigrmanka@att.net $20 Jan.1-Dec. 31

SAFETY COORDINATOR
       Chuck Beauchamp  414-803-8189
       S63 W15030 Garden Terrace
       Muskego,  WI 53150   c7thsign@aol.com

ASSOCIATE SAFETY COORDINATORS
       Marv Anderson, 414-535-0764
       Dell Fisher, 414-322-2752 Tom Young
       Mark Meyrose, 262-895-7036 414-327-4705

NEWSLETTER EDITOR
       Russell Knetzger  414-962-0637
       2625 E. Shorewood Blvd.
       Shorewood, WI 53211-2457  rknetzger@execpc.com

LIBRARIAN
       Russell Knetzger  414-962-0637
       2625 E. Shorewood Blvd.
       Shorewood, WI 53211-2457  rknetzger@execpc.com

RC ASSOCIATION DELEGATE #1
       William Flannery   414-423-0914
       6008 W. Glen Court bcflannery@wi.rr.com
       Franklin, WI 53132

RC ASSOCIATION DELEGATE #2  The Milw. County
       Marv Anderson  414-535-0764  RC Flying Site
       7511 W. Congress St. manderson1952  Operated for the
       Milwaukee, WI 53218 @wir.com  Public Benefit by

FIELD MANAGER  the RAMS Club, is

       Chuck Beauchamp  414-803-8189  on Oakwood Rd.
       S63 W15030 Garden Terrace  at S. 70th Street,
       Muskego, WI 53150  c7thsign@aol.com  in Franklin, WI

FIELD LICENSE ISSUER
       Tom Young             414-327-4705
       2247 S. 72nd Street oneeagle2  Field Pilot License
       West Allis,WI 53219    @yahoo.com     $50 Jan.1-Dec.31

  - Visitors at Meetings or the Field Always Welcome -

All Flight Instruction is
Without a Fee to Club Members

Contact:
FIXED WING – Reciprocating Engine
Marv Anderson, 414-535-0764       Duane Gagnon 414-544-5111
Jeff Borowski, 414-483-4377          Russell Knetzger,414-962-0637
Chuck Bucci, 414-425-2930            Mark Meyrose, 262-895-7036
Bob Ehlers, 414-482-3759              Tom Ryan, 414-881-0070
Bill Flannery, 414-423-0914

GIANT SCALE CHECK-OUTS: Marv Anderson, 414-535-0764

ELECTRIC POWER
Phil Schumacher, resource person, 414-425-2963

ALL TURBINE POWERED
Jeff Borowski, 414-483-4377                 Tom Ryan, 414-881-0070

HELICOPTER – Reciprocating Engine or Electric
Chuck Bucci, 414-425-2930   Mark Meyrose, 262-895-7036

 From”The Fliar”, Newsletter of the ” Forest City Flyers

Larry Barrett, Editor

(Note new street address and phone below for RC Slot)


